
DattaMeghe World Academy 
Grade: I To XII (2023-24) 

CIR-05/2023-24 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                        Date: 16.06.2023 

 

Thank you for your faith & trust in our school programme & activities. We warmly welcome you for an 

exciting & enriching education journey of your child. It will be our sincere endeavour to make the transition 

smooth & joyful for our children. 

 

An orientation programme has multiple merits as it gives parents a peek into how the entire academic year 

of their ward look like. Hence the attendance of one parent is very important for the orientation programme 

scheduled on Saturday, June 17,2023. 

 

In this first formal forum, the class teacher shall orient the parents about the class level progress system, the 

expectations from the students, assessment pattern, new initiatives etc. The parents shall also get oriented for 

school policies processes & new programmes introduced or practised at your ward's class level. 

 

You are requested to note the following schedule for the Parents' Orientation on 17.06.2023 class-wise due 

to the ongoing construction, repair and maintenance work after receiving permissions from the Government 

authorities.  
 

Kindly adhere to the timings for the smooth functioning and to avoid inconvenience.  

Floor Room No 9.00 am 10.30 am 12.00 non 1.30pm 

First 101 VI A VI C I A I C 

102 VI B VI D I B I D 

103 VIII A VIII C III A III C 

104 VIII B VIII D III B III D 

106 IX A IX C V A V C 

Second 202 X A X C IV A IV C 

203 X B  IV B IV D 

204 IX B IX D V B V D 

207 XII XI   

Third 301 VII A VII C II A II C 

302 VII B VII D II B II D 

 

Important  note -due to the construction work , the lift facility is not functional and hence the above 

necessary arrangements are made.  

It may be noted that the students shall be carrying only their tiffins and water bottles along with 

school calendar from Monday (19.06.2023) onwards . Books shall be kept in the school lockers only 

and specific books shall be sent daily for parents reference. Your co-operation and support is highly 

solicited.  

 

PTA Executive Body 2023-24 

PTA Executive Body is an important communication channel between the parents and the school. We are in 

the process of forming the PTA Executive Body. For the selection process, interested parents need to submit 

the duly filled PTA Form (provided in the school calendar page no-107) along with your bio-data / profile 

on A4 size paper attached with the form. The last date to submit the form is 22.06.2023 to the grade teacher 

only. Forms will not be accepted without bio-data / profile/ after the last date of submission. 



 

The criteria and instruction for the same are given below: 

1. Eligible parents can send their nomination form to school in the prescribed proforma only on or before    

22.06.2023. 

2. Parents who were the members of PTA Executive Body earlier,  are not eligible for the nomination for  

consecutive three years. 

3. Parents of bonafide students are eligible for the nomination of parent representative of the PTA Executive 

Committee for the Grade in which their ward is studying by duly filling the nomination form. For 

example , if your ward is studying in Grade II, you are eligible to nominate yourself for Grade II only.  

4. The form must be duly filled and submitted by the parent who is nominating himself/herself. 

5. Incomplete nomination forms or the forms with errors will be rejected. One form one child to be filled 

along with your Bio-data attached. 

6. Out of the total parent representatives of PTA 50% of the members must be women ( all odd classes i.e 

I,III,V,VII,IX will have male nominations and all even classes i.e II,IV,VI,VIII, X will have female 

nominations), 1 member from SC/ST/OBC category and other members from open category. 

7. The selection of parent representatives of PTA Executive Committee will be done through lottery/draw of 

the nominations received if more than one nomination is received for each grade. 

8. Once selected, the parent shall be needing to attend the meetings as member of the PTA Executive 

Committee.  

Due to prevailing situation, all the shortlisted parent representative will be called for the selection through 

lottery/draw.  

Looking forward to your wholehearted support.  

 

Principal 


